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Executive Session 

 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Executive Session at 5:05 PM on Thursday, 

March 31, 2016 in the Springs Valley Schools Learning Center.  The following were 

present:  Mrs. Cheryl Lynch, Dr. Ryan Carnes, Mr. Kevin Allstott, Mrs. Linda Carnes, 

Mr. Tony Galloway, and Mrs. Jennifer Shipman.  Mr. Tony Whitaker was also present.  

Mr. Jim Bush and Mr. Mark Hammond were present for a portion of the meeting, as well 

as Mr. Rick Scholl.  Mr. Ralph Purkhiser was absent from the meeting.  

 

The Executive Session adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

During the Executive Session, the Board discussed job performance evaluations, 

personnel, and litigation.  No subject matters were discussed in the Executive Session 

other than the subject matters specified in the public notice. 
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